
 
 
 
 
Dear Student, 
 
This packet contains an application for the Paramount Baptist Church’s scholarships,           
three Recommendation Questionnaires, and three pre-addressed envelopes for you to give           
to your three different references. Here are some important things to remember when             
submitting your application: 
 

1. First, and probably most important, do not hesitate to begin the application            
process. The deadline for submitting ​ALL information requested is ​Wednesday,          
March 25, 2020​. The Scholarship/Endowment Ministry Team will not be able to            
take your application into consideration if you have not answered all questions            
and supplied the other items requested. 

 
2. Complete all parts of the application by ​TYPING the information. Please include            

a picture of yourself with your application  
 

3. When giving your Recommendation Questionnaires to the three adults you are           
using as references, be sure to supply them with one of the pre-addressed             
envelopes (we suggest that you provide the stamps). If you desire additional            
questionnaires, come by the Youth Office and we’ll provide them for you. Also             
remember that 2 of your 3 recommendations need to be from members of PBC              
(Main Campus or River Road). 

 
4. Please Note​: Scholarship/Endowment Ministry Team Members, PBC or RR         

MLT, Associate or Support Staff (ministry assistants, maintenance or staff) and           
12​th Grade Youth Workers are ​NOT ​eligible to complete your Recommendation           
Questionnaires.  

 
Scholarships will be publicly recognized on Senior Sunday, ​May 17​, ​2020​ during both 
services.  However, all scholarship applicants will receive a letter from the Scholarship 
Committee by ​Friday, April 24, 2020​ notifying them as to whether or not they will be 
receiving a scholarship. 
 
Again, we encourage you to begin the application process immediately. We congratulate 
you on all of your accomplishments thus far and extend to you our sincere best wishes. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

The 2020 Scholarship/Endowment Ministry Team 



 


